
Message from Regional Manager Jeff Richardson  

With COVID numbers down, vaccine numbers up, and the promise of the Atlantic Bubble reopening on 
June 23rd, things are looking good for summer 2021 here in PEI. Infrastructure on the Island is booming 
right now, and I’ve included a list of major projects in the province as reference. I think it’s safe to say 
that things look optimistic for work and our personal lives, and perhaps we can start to look forward to a 
slow return to normalcy in the near future.  

I’d like to wish the membership and their families a safe and enjoyable Summer 2021. 

Yours in Solidarity, 

Jeff Richardson 
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PEI Major Projects Inventory 

• Heatherdale Dining Hall (Arsenault Bros/ Aluma) 

• Montague Town Hall (WMM) 

• UPEI Residence (Arsenault Bros) 

• Mark Arendz Ski Resort (Fitz & Snow) 

• Sleepy Hollow Jail (Fitz & Snow) 

• Morrell Foot Bridge (Dunbar Construction) 

• Province House (PCL/RJW/ Heritage Grade) 

• Five Year Transportation Capital Plan -Valued at 228 million- will begin in 2021, ends in 2026. 

• Green Infrastructure Stream -Valued at 228 million-began in 2019, ends in2028. Projects will 

be focused on three areas, greenhouse gas mitigation, (smart grids, renewables, energy efficiency, 

and transportation.) resistance and disaster mitigation projects, (dikes and wetlands) and environ-

mental quality projects (water and wastewater). The largest projects funded to date are the Sum-

merside Solar and Storage Integration Project. 

• Education Capital Spending- valued at 166 million- will begin in 2021, ends in 2026. New 

schools and renovations is 113 million, as well as new buses, 31.5 million, and classroom technolo-

gy 18.4 million. Larger projects include a new high school in Stratford, 42 million, a new elemen-

tary school in Sherwood, 25 million, and a major renovation of Evangeline, 17 million, and are 

listed separately. 

- Jeff Richardson  
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Stay in the loop and get news and   in-

formation on demand, and about the 

Atlantic Canada Regional Council.  

 

 

Follow @weareacrc 

HALL UPDATES 

Organizing: We have secured 2 new contractors, Heritage Grade, (a Division 
of ASBEX Ltd. from Ottawa who will be working on the Province House Pro-
ject) and Caper Scaffold, who is currently working at the Maritime Electric 
facility in Charlottetown. 

Training: We continue to do ongoing training every second Friday so if you 
need tickets upgraded or WHIMIS Pins please call the hall so you will be pre-
pared for upcoming work. We are proud to announce our first female red 
seal carpenter. She currently works for APM Maclean, and we would like to 
congratulate her on this great accomplishment. 

Dispatch Update 

20 over the past 3 months with 12 

new recruits and 2 new companies 

signed.  

ACRC 10th Anniversary Month!  
ACRC staff showing off their 10 year anniver-

sary shirts. ACRC celebrated 10 years on Fri-

day, June 11. Remember if you submitted a 

photo, you will have one mailed you in the 

coming weeks! Here is a small collection that 

Local 83 members sent in! 
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